
 

 
 

Evacuation Rescind 
July 6th, 2022, at 1000hrs 

 
 
 
We have been advised by the Katzie First Nation Emergency Operations Centre that the 
risk of the Fraser River flooding has diminished significantly. 
 
Therefore the Evacuation Alert for Katzie First Nation IR#2 (Langley) and IR#3 
(Barnston), issued on June 30th, 2022, at 1000hrs, is now rescinded. 
 
 
 
 
 
 ___________________________________ 
Grace George, Chief of Katzie First Nation 
 


